
 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

It is with great excitement that SNF Lodge 363 (Niagara) in conjunction with the parish community 

of St. George Serbian Orthodox Church – Niagara confirms that we will host the 2024 SNF Bowling 

Tournament in Niagara Falls, Ontario on 12-13 October 2024. 

 

As we prepare for the tournament and hosting bowlers and guests from across North America, we 

would like to bring to your attention a number of sponsorship opportunities which are available: 

 

1. $200 – Bowling Lane Sponsorship: Name and/or Company recognition on signage at the 

Bowling facility and at the Church Hall. 

 

2. $500 – General Sponsorship: Name and/or Company recognition on signage at the Bowling 

facility and at the Church Hall. Two (2) tickets for the Sunday Awards Banquet. Recognition 

for targeted or specific sponsorship, i.e. food, entertainment, etc. 

 

If you have an interest in either of these sponsorship opportunities, please complete the following and 

return with your payment by Friday September 20, 2024.  

 

Type of Sponsorship: Bowling Lane $200 or General Sponsorship $500____________________ 

Select One Type of Sponsorship 

 

Contact Information: 

 

(Business) Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Street Address City, Prov. Postal Code: _____________________________________________ 

 

Phone:  ________________________Mobile ________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Name for Sign: (you can include a picture or jpeg of your business logo if applicable) 

 

 

 

 

 

Make cheques payable to: St. George and St. Archangel Michael Church; Memo: bowling. 

A copy of this form and cheques can be mailed to St. George Serbian Orthodox Church, 6085 

Montrose Rd. Niagara Falls, ON L2H 1L4. 

 

Electronic payments can be sent to: stgniagara@gmail.com; Security Question: What is this for? 

Answer: bowling.   An electronic/scanned version of the form can be emailed to 

stgniagara@gmail.com.  
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